
From: 
Sent: 

To: 

Brian Prusnek 
11/7/2011 2:07:57 PM 
Redacted 

Redacted Cherry, Brian K 
1/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7): Zafar. Marzia 
(marzia.zafar@cpue.ea.gov); Redacted 

Redacted 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: money! 

oops website 

http://scoweb.sco.ca.gov/UCP/ 

On Mon, Nov 7, 2011 at 2:07 PM, brian prusnek Redacted wrote: 

this isn't a spam email, i was looking on the State Controller's website and turns 
out PG&E owes me $60. I looked a few people i know and they too are owed 
money, i have no idea what the process is for getting the money. 

happy hunting! 

mailto:marzia.zafar@cpue.ea.gov

